
 

 September 14, 2025 

Welcome!

 Good morning and welcome to the Northwest Church of 

Christ! We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of our God. If you are new to 

our church family, then please let us know. We would 

love to meet you and pray blessings over you and your loved

ones who are with you. We are thankful you 

have chosen to spend time with us and God this morning. 

We are so happy you’re here! 

Service Times

Sunday 10:30 Worship 
Sunday 9:15 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 
www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Tell Us
You’re
Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this

QR code and add any prayer

request that you might have. If

any of your contact information

in the directory is incorrect,

please let us know that also. 

Welcome

September JAFF outing

Thursday September 25th

Magnolia Pancake Haus 
10333 Huebner Road

San Antonio, TX 78240
Please sign up on the sheet by

Sunday, September 21st.

 



Volunteers Needed
We are in need of volunteers to
teach Sonshine Hour.

The fall quarter runs from
September through November.

DID YOU MISS YOUR CHANCE…

to complete your “Opportunities to Serve” survey

in June? You have another chance today. So

many of our ministries need your help even if

your time is limited. Please take a few moments

to scan this QR code and complete the short

survey.

Trunk or Treat
October 25th

5:30-7:00

Worship
You are invited tonight at 6:00pm
in the Fellowship Hall for
our Sunday evening time of
worship. Come and hear Travis
Roberts bring our message. Invite
your friends to join you.

Prayer Requests
Steve is with his mother in hospice at home.

Pray for his family. (Donna & Jenny DaLuz)

My grandson, born last Friday, is in the NICU

at Christus Santa Rosa Hospital. He has

amniotic fluid in his lungs and is having

trouble clearing it. Also, Michon fell on Friday

and hit her head. Her head is fine, but she’s

still very sore. (Billie)

SAVE THE DATE
Baby shower for Tara and Paul Stanglin

Sunday, October 19 at 2:00 PM.
It’s a girl!


